
BEAL ESTATE CONSULTANT RE ASTP STUDENTS
June 15/97

Dear Mrs Loomis:
Many thanks for your invaluable aid 

with the list of names. We are now 
circulating this list and will be developing 
a current roster. Needless to say, we are 
all very enthusiastic about this project.
The list was a sad reminder....we all knew 
some buddies who never returned.
I would like to personally visit Providence 
College sometime this summer to finalize 
some arrangements. We would like to plan 
a dedication re-union week-end sometime in 
Sept 98.
I would appreciate your forwarding this 
note to the person I could meet.
Attending Providence College held fond 
memories for all of us...from there, we all 
were relocated to the infantry in Tenn. and 
then to the European Theatre and the Battle 
of the Bulge in Dec 44.
Again, we do appreciate your help.

Sincerely,

from the desk of...

George Fisher




